
BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS
ANCHORAGE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

November 18, 2024

The board joined Superintendent Six in recognizing Lauren Morris’s
service to the district.

On Monday, the board heard City
Council, APTA, conference
participation, fall extracurricular,
school/council, personnel, and
financial reports. Brian Jones
presented an Innovation Lab update,
including equipment
recommendations and preliminary
cost estimates. Bart Roettger and
Sara Wiles shared KSA School
Climate & Safety survey results and
related school initiatives with the
board. Superintendent Six provided a

progress update toward her goals. The board conducted a first reading of draft
calendar options for the 2025-26 school year.

On consent, the board approved monthly expenditures and salaries, prior meeting
minutes, and the calendar committee membership.



As a courtesy to the community, the board adopted a revised 2024 tax payment
schedule to allow homeowners adequate time to take advantage of the 2%
discount. A petition for recall has been filed with the Jefferson County Clerk. Thus,
$0.054 of the adopted tax rate ($0.996 per $100 valuation) cannot be billed by the
district at this time in accordance with statute. If the recall is unsuccessful,
homeowners will receive a second bill later in the school year for the remaining
portion of the flat tax rate established in September. Support from the taxpayers
equates to our school’s continued success - Thank You!

2025-26 & 2026-27 DRAFT SCHOOL CALENDARS:

Upon the board’s first reading of the draft calendars and approval of the school
calendar committee membership at Monday’s meeting, staff and families were

surveyed earlier this week for their preferences on calendar options.
Superintendent Six then worked with the calendar committee to develop this

draft calendar recommendation for board adoption at the December meeting.
The calendar committee also drafted a 2026-27 calendar for the board to

conduct a first reading on at their next meeting.

The next monthly Board Meeting is scheduled for December 16th, 2024 at 6:00pm.
Please contact Interim Superintendent Sharla Six if you have any questions or for
more specific details please see the monthly board minutes.

Thank you,
Anchorage Independent School District Board of Education
Hannah Barnes (Chair)
Rosanna Gabriele (Vice Chair)
Wilson Greene
Sara Tyler
Andrew O’Brien

https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:VA6C2:7b1f5bf4-4e54-427f-9b73-0527a85e2688

